MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN THE MONROE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT and UNITED TEACHERS OF MONROE
FOR 2020/2021 AND 2021/2022 SCHOOL YEARS

The Monroe County School District and the United Teachers of Monroe hereby confirm the following
agreements, related to the unprecedented novel coranavirus {COVID -19) pandemic and the health and
well-being of students and staff being of primary and critical importance:

Any SRP working beyond their normal work hours for additional supervision duties assigned by
administration will be compensated at the rate of $25/hour for the 2020/2021 and 2021/2022 school
years including summer school. {note: time and a half pay will apply to the hours in excess of 40 worked
hours per week)

SRP employees in food service and transportation who choose to work summer employment will earn a
$150 bonus for a 4 week session. If the employee works both 4 week sessions they will earn a $400
bonus in total.
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